
As a rider in Oregon I can easily see the benefits for all motorists. But my main concern is my safety. This bill, when passed, will 
allow me as a rider to legally aid in the relief of congestion as well as keep me safe. 
I have personally had two near misses when stopped in traffic on the freeway and know of at least three others that have not been 
so lucky.
The motorcycle community is growing and the sooner we adapt the easier it will be.
Thank you


